
		
FACULTY	GUIDELINES	FOR	USE	OF	SOCIAL	MEDIA	IN	CLASSROOM	OR	TEACHING	

Approved	for	use	as	guidelines	on	April	25,	2013	
	
DU	faculty	shall	not	require	students	to	use	social	media	such	as	Facebook	or	
Twitter	for	communicating	about	any	academic	or	course	related	activities,	unless	
the	course	is	inherently	related	to	the	study	and	use	of	social	media.		Using	these	
tools	for	social	interaction	with	students	is	a	personal	choice	that	faculty	should	
consider	with	thoughtfulness	and	respect	for	the	nuances	of	mediated	relationships.		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


